
MANDATORY PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
 
 

July 31, 2009 Letting 
Contract 78135 (Item 105) 
Alexander and Pulaski Counties, IL 
D9 CM Debris Removal 2009-1 

 
 
A mandatory pre-bid conference has been scheduled for July 15, 2009, at 10 A.M. This 
conference will be held at the Illinois Department of Transportation, District 9 office 
located in Carbondale, Illinois.  Due to the unique nature of this work the pre-bid 
conference is being held so that bidders can be have a better understanding of the 
contract requirements. 
 
This pre-bid conference is MANDATORY for all prime contractors who plan to submit 
bids on this project. DBE firms are also encouraged to attend. Attendance will be taken. 
Failure to attend the conference on the part of the prime contractor will cause the 
contractor’s bid to be rejected. A short formal presentation will be given after which 
questions will be taken. 
 


